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Planning Act 2008 (as amended) — Section 55

Application by Four Ashes Limited for an Order Granting
Development Consent for the West Midlands Interchange
Adequacy of consultation request — Reference TR050005

Dear Rob,
Many thanks for your letter of 3rd August 2018 regarding the above.

Birmingham City Council was consulted as part of the Stage 2 consultation under section 42
and responded to Four Ashes Ltd on the 30th October 2017. In this regard there is a general
summary of the City Council’s response at paragraphs 10.2.3 to 10.2.6 in the Consultation
Report. The City Council also set out its broad support for the comments of Transport for
West Midlands on the proposal and again this is summarised at paragraphs 10.2.61 —
10.2.62.

It is noted that you are not seeking views on the merits of the application at this stage and the
City Council trusts that the observations that it has made to date will be considered at the
Examination stage.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Cowell
Assistant Director of Development
Economy Directorate
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